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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 
 

Docket No. UE-070725 
Amended Petition of Puget Sound Energy, Inc. For an Order Authorizing 

the Use of the Proceeds from the Sale of RECs and CFIs 
 

BENCH REQUEST NO. 2 
 
 
BENCH REQUEST NO. 2: 
 
This bench request is directed to Puget Sound Energy, Inc.  Other parties may respond 
to this Bench Request, if they wish.   
 
With reference to the Agreed Proposal Concerning the Crediting Method for REC 
Proceeds and Request for Amendment of Order 03, filed by PSE, Commission Staff and 
the Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities on September 22, 2010: 
 
Please re-file Attachment C—Puget Sound Energy Statement of Pro forma and 
Proposed Revenues for Renewable Energy Credit, assuming: 

 
a. Commission approval of the proposal.  
 
b. An effective date of November 1, 2010.  

 
In other words, revise the table to show results for the period November 2010 to 
March 2011, instead of October 2010 to March 2011. 
 
In addition, please state in dollars the amount of credit that will appear on the average 
residential customer’s bill each month during the relevant period. 
 
Response: 
 
Attached as Attachment A to Puget Sound Energy, Inc.’s Response to WUTC Bench 
Request No. 002 is a revised Attachment C—Puget Sound Energy, Inc. Statement of 
Pro forma and Proposed Revenues for Renewable Energy Credit, assuming 
(i) Commission approval of the proposal and (ii) an effective date of November 1, 2010.  
This attachment shows results for the period November 2010 through March 2011, 
instead of October 2010 through March 2011. 
 
Additionally, the table below reflects the forecast average monthly residential 
consumption and the relative credit for each month of the period November 2010 
through March 2011. 
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Month 

Average Forecast 
kWh per Customer 

per Month 

Proposed 
Renewable 

Energy Credit per 
month 

November 2010 1,082 -$2.84 
December 2010 1,338 -$3.51 
January 2011 1,294 -$3.40 
February 2011 1,087 -$2.85 

March 2011 1,068 -$2.80 
 


